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Chromebook Ownership Transfer Agreement
Eligibility

Students (and parents) are eligible to take ownership of their District-issued Chromebook if all of the
following conditions are met:

The student has recently unenrolled from the District.
The student was a member of a class graduating in the years 2017 through 2021.
The student was and has been continuously enrolled in the District since the beginning of the
2014-15 school year and the student’s registration fees for each year were paid in full.
e The student’s accounts are in good standing and without an outstanding balance.

Conditions

The District will transfer ownership of the Chromebook to the student if the following conditions are
understood and agreed to:

® The device is not covered by insurance or warranty; it is provided “as-is,” and the District is not
responsible for any repairs, maintenance, or related costs of any kind.
The student is not entitled to any refunds or rebates of fees.
Should the student re-enroll in the District, the Chromebook must be fully functional and
ownership transferred back to the District. If this is not the case, the District will purchase a new
Chromebook at the student’s expense.

The student (parent) is eligible for and agrees to take ownership of the device in accordance with the
conditions above:
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